Consulate General of the Republic of the Philippines

||||||||

REQUEST FOR QUOTATION

The Consulate General of the Philippines in Nagoya intends to procure a car insurance
policy coverage for its official car (Mercedes Benz E450 4MATIC Exclusive, 2021), in
accordance with the government procurement law of the Philippines.

The Procurement Committee of the Consulate General of the Philippines therefore
invites submission of quotations for the said procurement, as described in the attached
list of technical requirements.

The approved budget for the contract is ONE HUNDRED SEVENTY-SIX THOUSAND
ONE HUNDRED NINETY-EIGHT PESOS AND 40/100 (PhP176,198.40) or
approximately FOUR HUNDRED FOURTEEN THOUSAND YEN (JPY414,000).

Payment shall be made by check or bank transfer after delivery.

The best offer shall be selected based on the lowest calculated and responsive
proposal.

Quotations must be submitted to the Consulate General of the Philippines in Nagoya
on or before Monday, 16 January 2023 at Hiroya Building, 3-31-3 Sakae, Naka-ku,
Nagoya, telephone number 052 211 8811, fax: 052 265 9708 or through Ms. Mariko
Oguri (email: nagoyapcg.cgasst@gmail.com).

JEROME JOHN @. CASTRO
Deputy Cons eneral
Member, Procurement Committee
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Nagoya, 4 January2023



